
 

 

Date:  Wednesday, 28 February 2018 

 
 

Notice to Shippers 
 

Re: Forum Pacific V173 – updated feedering arrangements for Australian 
imports 

 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
  
Further to our previous trade notices regarding the Forum Pacific delayed arrival into Auckland, please find 

below our updated feedering arrangement from Auckland to Australia 

 

 Brisbane cargo to be loaded on Sofrana Surville V239 

ETD Auckland 23/02, ETA Brisbane 28/02 

 Melbourne cargo to be loaded on CAP Capricorn V574 

ETD Auckland 26/02, ETA Melbourne 03/03 

 Sydney cargo to be loaded on  Bernhard S V805 

ETD Auckland 27/02, ETA Sydney 02/03 

 

NPL wishes to further apologise for any inconvenience caused during this period. 

 

Any further clarification please contact your local NPL management team.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Neptune Pacific Line 

 

www.neptunepacificline.com 

 

http://www.neptunepacificline.com/

